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Re: Angela Luke 
 
 I have a great deal of confidence that this case was investigated thoroughly, fairly and 
properly. I met with the lead detective this week, and also have spoken to John Tyack, Mrs. 
Luke’s attorney. 
 I thank the public and the media for giving law enforcement a chance to fairly evaluate 
the tragedy that has occurred.  
 Based on the investigation, this case will not be presented to the Fairfield County Grand 
Jury. Our heart goes out to the Luke family. I will not appear on camera about this case and do 
not wish to make additional comments. It is the policy of the Fairfield County Prosecutor’s 
Office not to seek charges before a Grand Jury when we lack sufficient evidence to prove a 
Defendant’s guilt beyond a reasonable doubt. The Fairfield County Sheriff’s Office supported 
our decision not to seek charges based on their investigation. I also thank the Bureau of 
Criminal Identification and Investigation for their assistance. 
 
 
 
 
       
      Gregg Marx 
      Prosecuting Attorney 
      Fairfield County, Ohio 
 


